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Vulcan® Park and Museum Now Accepting New Applicants for 
 2017-2018 Junior Leadership Board 

Birmingham, Ala. — Applications are now being accepted for Vulcan Park and Museum’s Junior Leadership Board’s 2017-
2018 term. The purpose of the Junior Leadership Board is to support the mission and needs of  Vulcan Park and Museum 
and to assist leadership with general promotion of the organization.

Junior Leadership Board members will have many opportunities to become involved including continued development 
of the Vulcans On Parade community art project among other events and fundraisers associated with the well-known 
Birmingham institution. 

Other benefits include, but are not limited to, an opportunity to possibly serve on the Board of Directors in the future, 
invitations to special events (members-only receptions, 2017 The Vulcans Community Awards, and more), and the ability 
to expand your horizons and network with a diverse group of young professionals.

“I have thoroughly enjoyed being a part of the Junior Leadership Board at Vulcan Park and Museum,” said chairman Justin 
Drummond. “This group has provided so many opportunities for young professionals to support the iconic symbol of our 
great city and the non-profit organization that makes a positive impact on our community every single day. It’s a great 
feeling to be associated with that.”

Applications will be accepted from February 1 until April 1, 2017 and the term will begin July 1, 2017.

Applicants must be between the ages of 21-45. To be considered, please complete and submit the Application and 
New Member Information forms at visitvulcan.com/support/volunteer as well as a resume for review. The term of two years 
may be renewed up to a maximum of two consecutive terms, pending approval of the Junior Leadership Board executive 
committee.   

To learn more about Vulcan Park and Museum’s Junior Leadership Board, please email development@visitvulcan.com or see 
visitvulcan.com/support/volunteer.
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About Vulcan® Park and Museum 
Vulcan Park and Museum is a 501(c)3 organization. All proceeds from ticket purchases will be used to support Vulcan 
Park and Museum’s mission to preserve and promote Vulcan as the symbol for the Birmingham region, advance 
knowledge and understanding of Birmingham’s history and culture, and to encourage exploration of the region. 


